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Our	latest	case	is	a	baby	boy	only	3	months	old	in	the	
Panyu hospital.

He	has	already	been	admitted	to	hospital	suffering	from	
pneumonia.	He	is	very	underweight	and	has	other	

associated	health	conditions	that	will	requiring	medical	
intervention	once	the	heart	surgery	is	done.

This	is	the	Mothers	second	marriage.	They	have	been	
trying	for	several	years	to	have	a	baby,	so	this	baby	is	
cherished	and	they	are	determined	to	save	him.

The	couple	come	from	a	family	of	farmers	in	Guizhou but	
are	living	in	Guangzhou.	The	family	had	faced	various	
health	issues	in	recent	years	and	family	resources	have	
been	stretched	trying	to	pay	for	their	medical	care	which	
now	means	they	have	little	money	to	help	their	baby.

The	father	is	recently	without	employment	and	has	been	
helping	to	take	care	of	the	baby,	but	hopes	to	gain	
permanent	work	once	the	baby	has	received	surgery

The	baby	is	quite	weak	and	requires	surgery	urgently.	We	
are	happy	that	it	has	been	scheduled	within	a	few	days.	

This	surgery	will	be	supported	with	funds	donated	by	the	
British	School	of	Guagnzhou.	We	thank	them	for	them	
continued	support	that	ensures	we	can	react	quickly	to	

help	cases	such	as	this.	
We	wish	Chen	Yunyang a	good	recovery.
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